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For the attention of the Entry Clearance Officer/Immigration Control Officer

Dear Sir/Madam

Visa Application for a Standard Visitor attending conference

As a Tier 4 Sponsor the University of Birmingham assesses the most appropriate visa route
for visits to our University. Based on the information provided to us we believe that Darko
Lazarov meets the criteria under ‘Standard Visitor Visa’ as this individual will be undertaking
permitted activity by attending a conference at the Bank of England in London, co-hosted by
the Bank of England and the University of Birmingham during their time in the UK.

We are happy to extend an invitation to the individual named below, to come to the Bank of
England in London as Standard Visitor. Details of the conference are included below in this
letter which is being submitted as evidence of the formal invitation to come to the Bank of

England.

Invitation from the School of Business, University of Birmingham:

Family name: Lazarov

Name(s): Darko

Date of Birth: 08/04/1984

Details of Meeting | Attendance to a conference at the Bank of England in London co-
or Conference: hosted by the Bank of England and the University of Birmingham

which is not organised as a commercial concern, and is not making a
profit for the organiser. Please see attached programme/link.

Start date: 22/05/2017
End date: 25/05/2017
Visa type This visit meets the criteria for a Standard Visitor visa

Darko Lazarov will be responsible for financing his own living costs and other related
expenses while he is in the UK, including his return international airfares.
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Personal information will be held and processed in accordance with the Data Protection Act
1998 and relevant United Kingdom legislation.

We look forward to welcoming Darko Lazarov to the Bank of England in due course.

Yours faithfully,
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Professor Glyn Watson

Dean of the Business School

Deputy Head of College, College of Social Sciences
University of Birmingham
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